
Please be aware that student information will be shared with the Saskatchewan Ministries of 
Education and Health.  Please contact your school if you have questions or concerns regarding this. 

I give permission for my son/daughter to participate in low risk educational activities that occur 
during the normal school hours away from the school grounds.  I understand that the activities will 
be connected to educational outcomes.  The school will inform me by written note or telephone call 
when the trip will occur. 

Yes No

I give permission for the school or school division to use student work samples, photos and videos of 
my child for school or school division publications including newsletters, yearbooks, websites and 
social media; as well as news and external media.  Student names will not appear in public materials 
without parent consent. 

P1-F34 “Parental Consent”

Yes No

I give permission for my child to use technology in a responsible way as outlined in the Chinook 
School Division Use of Technology Policy. 

P1-A8/A9 “Responsible Use of Technology Policy”

Yes No

Parent/Guardian Name (Printed):

Parent/Guardian Signature: Date:

Student Technology Use
I have read (or had read to me) the Chinook School Division policy on “Responsible Use of 
Technology,” understand it, and agree to follow the guidelines and principles it outlines.  Should I use 
the school’s computers in an inappropriate manner (affording to the guidelines given), I understand 
that I will lose school Internet and computer privileges for the rest of the school year.

P1-A8/A9 “Responsible Use of Technology Policy”

Student Signature: 

~Please return this form to the school with the Student Information Verification Form.

 


